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Additional Work on the Test Pile in Surrey 
March 3, 2021 

Fraser Crossing Partners crews will be doing some additional work on the test pile in Surrey on March 4 and March 5, 2021. 
This work will include intermittent pile driving, and will provide additional information about the soil conditions and the 
equipment required for the piers for the new bridge.  

For more information about the test pile work, please click here.  

If you have any questions, please email info@fcgp.ca or call the 24/7 phone line: 1-844- 815-6149. 

What to Expect 

 

Timing 
March 4 and 5, 2021 

 

 

Hours of Work 
7:00 a.m.-8:00 p.m.  

    

 

Traffic  
Traffic will not be impacted by this work. 

 

Impacts/Interruptions 
Nearby businesses and residents will 
hear some noise and might feel some 
vibration associated with the pile 
driving. 
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